
  

24 February 2017 
 
 
DEAR SHAREHOLDER 
 
 
We are writing to give you notice, pursuant to clause 30 of schedule 4 of the Financial Market Conduct 
Act 2014, Intueri Education Group Limited (Company Number 4013538) of 100 Symonds Street, 
Grafton, Auckland 1010 has transitioned to the Financial Markets Conduct Act 2014 (‘FMCA’) on 1 
December 2016.  
 
From 1 December 2016, the requirements of the FMCA have applied to Intueri Education Group 
Limited.  
 
We are also pleased to advise that the 2016 Preliminary Financial Results are now available to 
download from our website: www.intueri.co.nz/market-announcements/ and the Intueri 2016 Annual 
Report will follow by 31 March 2017.  
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Kelly  
Chair  
Intueri Education Group  
 

http://www.intueri.co.nz/market-announcements/

